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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Deputies from the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office responded
before 8 p.m. Wednesday, May 4, 2022, to a report of gunfire targeting a Goose Creek police
officer’s home in the Woodside Manor neighborhood near Ladson.

The off-duty officer had just arrived in his marked cruiser when the driver of a passing car fired
toward his home. The officer and three acquaintances were standing outside the home at the
time.

A white sedan matching the vehicle’s description was found parked in the community. A man
matching the shooter’s description also was seen walking in the neighborhood and was
detained for further investigation. Trevon Tyrek Belton, 26, was initially arrested after giving false
information about his identity. Additional charges were added today in connection with the
shooting: four counts of attempted murder and a count of possession of a firearm in a violent
crime. Belton is expected to have a bond hearing tonight.

The Goose Creek Police Department responded to assist CCSO.

There is no known motive for the shooting at this time. Detectives continue to investigate.

The incident report is available upon request to aknapp@charlestoncounty.org.
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